
To pre-register 
for this event, 

come to the Boys and 
Girls Club on either 4/28 or 

4/29 from 11 am to 6 pm. 
Walk-ups may be accommodated 

on 5/1 based on vaccine availability. 
If you do not want the J&J 

vaccine, another appointment 
can be scheduled for you with a 

different vaccine at another location. 

The use of this vaccine is recommended
based on FDA and CDC findings that the
vaccine is safe and effective
The vaccine's benefits outweigh the known
and potential risks
A review of the data showed a low chance
of blood clots in the almost 8 million people
who received the vaccine

                Severe headache -- Backache -- Blurred vision-- Fainting --
Seizures -- Leg swelling -- Shortness of breath -- New bruising or
bleeding -- Severe pain in the abdomen, stomach, or chest 

Don't wait to protect yourself,
your loved ones, and your

community with this safe and
effective vaccine.

#VaccinateVA


